

Minutes of the Court Place Sharm
Statement Association Committee meeting
held in the Association Hall on
Tuesday 3rd May 1977.

The meeting commenced at 7.35 PM.

Members present

Mrs M. Todd, Mrs E. Wick, Mr. Blackman
Mr. Short, Mr. Stroud, Mr. A. Smith
Mrs. Pinfold, Mrs. Hall, Mrs. Hall, Mr. James.
Apologies for Absence

Mr. & Barbara, Mr. G. Smith.

Minutes of the last meeting read, and
approved as a true record by Mr
M. Smith, seconded by Mrs. Pinfold
Vote Unanimous.

Matters arising

Logo the problem of logo on our
mug with Bannock path has been
renewed by Mrs. Smith & and last
week had paid us £10.00 for them, a
duplex was needed for our other logo
near the Association shed.

Had a Mr. J. Bantano. site for his
shed had been inspected and passed
but the materials had not been seen
the proposed sites were also although
it was generally agreed, to inspect the
finished job.

Banquet. Mr. Quorum had been to
inspect the South Bannock Upper field
as had been agreed that Secretary and
Chairman had looked at it and it was
a problem a line would be put down
to try and caught out the Bannock.
Juliette celebration the hosts are putting

on something and the O. A. B. and Mr Webb hoped if we should have a collection tin in the next the proceeds to go to the address in the Worcester times proposal from Mr Francis Scudder but Mr Hall that a collecting tin be put in the chest State Administrators Secretaries Report.

Step for Rutland this would be coming any time now and would be placed at the car park.

Three we would be receiving \$50-00 from the council to re-emburse us the cost of getting decreased this also there are two more trees on site which need to be felled.

Notes Three chest got in our month bounding fence in the upper fields but they had now been closed.

Implement shed The Allotments Sub-Committee were not against us having one but it was being refused back to the Finance Committee Mr. Stroud thought we offer from our Association to help with the cost would help. The door for this shed would be quit secure for all and we could get it before the winter.

Next taking there were averaging about \$180-00 a week and Mr. Stroud thanked all the committee for their help Mr. Stroud also reported that Gradwell bulbs were still to come.

Mr. A. Smith reported that Mr. Adams on Allister had asked why some

Alatmens were being given to people who already have plots. Mr. Strand applied by saying that new members were getting good plots and good allotter sometimes needed, most ground we are working to a waiting list and if someone wants more ground they can join it.

Trainers Report. General Account. \$395 after bills are paid with \$143.

Rest Account all the rents were more in the water bill this time had been \$1-75 we now had \$223-20 in the account.

Mr. Webb asked if we were to contribute \$200 to the implement shed suppose would it come from. Mr. Strand replied that it could be paid in installments for a Smith felt that there would be enough in the rent account to pay it.

The maintenance Mr. Strand said there was needed for the shed and three O.A.S. could do some jobs.

Water supply. Mr. Strand stated that we have to find out what our existing water pipe is so that the right connections can be changed. Mr. Strand the supervisor had said that one of our water tanks needed mending, the one allotted a better service. Mr. Smith stated that the new tanks were well located and he was all for the scheme. Mr. Strand stated the cost for the scheme was approx \$50

Mr. Aspinall proposed that Mr. Howard plan for the improved water supply the accepted - recommended by Mr. Howard state disseminations

any other business Mr. Hall asked about a notice on a plot saying it was under committee control. Mr. Howard ^{explained} that notices stopped people taking things off a plot until things had been handled out.

Boydine Mr. Wright stated she had printed the notice out about Boydine's to Mr. Aspinall on whether who had lit out but had received a lot of abuse so there were deep holes in our notice.

Contamination of water tanks. Mr. Howard asked all the committee to watch for people smoking cigarettes etc. in air tanks and surroundings above.

Howard Mr. Howard enquired about the hopes that had been in Mr. Hall stated that the house owner had changed children but we must also be on the alert for gas appearing. There being no further business the meeting closed at 8-40 pm. The next meeting to be in the Association Hall on the 5th July 1977 at 7-30 pm.

H. Howard.
(As. Secretary) 11/11/77
52/11/77